
10.14.20 

 

Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of 

Herndon Magnet School with Herndon Highlights for October 15 & 16, 2020.  
 

 I hope everyone had a nice Fall Break. We look forward to seeing all students back tomorrow, 

October 15. Friday is still a virtual day for middle school, and a traditional school day for 

elementary students. 

 Friday, October 16, is a Spirit Day for elementary students. Students may wear jeans, shorts, 

sweat pants, or wind pants that meet CPSB Dress Code Policy. There should not be any 

leggings worn, or any bottoms that differ from the ones allowed on Spirit Days. Students may 

wear any Herndon shirt on Friday. 

 There will be Track practice tomorrow, October 15 until 5:00 PM.  

 Parents/Guardians of third grade virtual students need to pick up new materials in the office on 

Friday, October 16. 

 Virtual student meal pick up is still every Friday between 10 am – Noon. 

  Important information and reminders can always be found at herndonmagnetschool.com, 

especially under “Newsletter” and “JCALL Transcripts.” 

 
 

A transcript of this call can be found tomorrow at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and 

have a wonderful evening!   ID #: 281870 

http://www.herndonmagnetschool.com/

